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Commodore’s Corner: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hi Everyone~ 
 
A big thank you to Linda and Karen for successful Outing at Shipwrecks in Key Largo this month!  Everything 
was perfect including the desserts provided by these two Ladies!  They certainly know how to cook! 
 
For those unable to attend last month’s regular meeting, our written ballots were cast for the Shake a Leg 
donation.  The vote was close 12 for 11 opposed.  We voted and passed, on a $500.00 donation to them as a 
one-time thing.  Thanks for all that voted.  
 
Our next event is a tour and Lunch at Coral Castle.  Dee Riley, and Ted Newlan are our hosts for this event.  
Many have prepaid.  The cost to members is 15.00 including a substantial lunch.  Contact Dee Riley if you 
haven’t made a reservation.  Hoping to see you all there. 
 
In May we have the Cuban Dinner and pool party at Mario and Sonia’s Key Largo home.  More info at the 
April 3 meeting at the Capri.  We also have a couple of things in the works for June. 
 
Please respond quickly to Linda Wood’s email concerning the April meeting attendance. 
 
Until then 
Smooth Waters. 
 
Sharon Roesch 
Commodore 2016-17 
 



 

2 

Meeting Minutes: 
Meeting called to order by Cmdr Sharon at 7:00 p.m.  Minutes from last month accepted as seen in 
the newsletter.  Sharon cleared up mistake in treasurer's report as being her mistake. 
Treasurer's report.... presented by Claudia.... beginning balance 4,583.63...ending balance 4,606.63 
full report elsewhere in newsletter. 
 
Sandy Zinn passed out new rosters.... thanks.... 
 
No change in membership...sunshine committee (Teresa) not present.  Buz reminded us that the 
annual social for the marina is 4:00 p.m. on May 20th and we are all invited to attend.  He also told us 
that the tollbooth leading into the park is no longer in use.  Patrons now must pay by phone or a kiosk 
in the park.  No change for marina patrons. 
 
Larry spoke about the web site and its value to the club.  It is up for renewal in 2019. 
 
Mario and Sonia reminded us that their event is scheduled for May 6th...More info closer to the date. 
 
Shake-a-Leg:  Chip gave a short presentation about a new program with the organization, which adds 
disabled veterans.  Dee Riley passed out ballots to all members for a vote on whether or not we 
should make a donation.... the vote was 11/11 and the amount $500.00.  Motion made and passed 
that we donate $500.00 and use the remainder of money to subsidize club functions.  Chip 
volunteered to draft a letter to go with donation. 
 
New business:  Chip spoke about the ferry to Bimini.... $107.00 for the day.... If you choose to stay 
overnight at the hotel it is twice as expensive...$400.00 a couple.  Twenty people or more can get a 
package discount room at the Hilton. 
 
June event.... Dave Giuliani is looking into an event at his place of employment.  He'll more info at our 
next meeting. 
 
Liz and Billy want to host a bunco party Dec. 16th.  Cost $5.00 to play. 
 
Linda Wood urged all to come to Shipwreck's Restaurant on March 18th at 11:30 a.m.  Cost is $5.00 
for guests. 
 
 
April 22nd at the Coral Castle.... 10:00 a.m tour and then lunch Dee collected money for the event at 
meeting. 
 
Sharon thanked Jim Russell for the chili lunch he hosted at his home.... GOOD JOB 
 
50/50 of $32.00 won by Sonia.... donated to Shake-a-Leg. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:55 p.m. 
Respectfully submitted, Claire Strandhagen, secretary 
 
 
 



 

3 

 
TREASURER'S REPORT 

HOMESTEAD BAYFRONT YACHT CLUB 
        

        
BEGINNING BALANCE February 1, 2017    $4,583.63   
        
INCOME:         
        
 50/50   23.00    
        
        
        
        
        
 Total   23.00    
        
        
EXPENSES:     0.00    
        
        
        
        
        
        
        
        
        
 Total   $0.00     
        
        
ENDING BALANCE February 28, 2017    $4,606.63   
        
        
        
SUBMITTED BY        
        
Claudia Casanave         
Treasurer        
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Next Event: 

HYC PRIVATE TOUR AND LUNCH 
 
                                      AT CORAL CASTLE 
                                                 28655 South Dixie Highway 
 
DATE:     SATURDAY, APRIL 22, 2017 
TIME:       10:00 A.M. 
 
PARKING:       FREE 
COST:        $15.00   PER PERSON MEMBERS 
                    $30.00   PER PERSON GUESTS 
 
We will have our own tour guide, a video of the castle’s history, and a substantial 
Lunch.    (1/2 chicken, coleslaw, baked beans, salad, bun, & soft drink) 
 
Please let me know as soon as possible, if you plan to go, so I can reserve the venue 
And make the required advance payment. 
 
I would appreciate collecting money at our March meeting to make sure that I have made ample reservations. 
 
Many of us have never been to such a popular attraction, in our own backyard, that draws people from all over 
the world.  This is our chance; so let’s go on this adventure together. 
 
Please call us with any questions or concerns.    Dee   786-512-3702  Ted   786-512-3782 

 

Big thanks to Linda and Karen for a Great  
Event at Shipwrecks in Key Largo. 
 
And woo those homemade desserts were 
Wonderful. 


